
Dear Praying Friends and Family,	  JANUARY 2024


Luke 12:31, 32 “ But rather seek ye the kingdom of God; and all these things shall be 
added unto you. Fear not, little flock; for it is your Father’s good pleasure to give you the 
kingdom.”


CHURCH

Happy New Year! We are excited to see 
what the Lord will do this year of 2024. 
Undoubtedly, a new year brings 
unknowns, but we are confident that 
the Lord will use this year for His glory.

 These past couple of months we have 
watched as the Lord continues to grow 

His church. Each week now we have to put out many extra chairs as 
the Lord has blessed our Sunday morning attendance. On Thursday 
nights over the past month Henrry has given several of the young men in the church the opportunity to preach. How 

thrilling to see these young men growing! Seven of the young people from our church are 
at camp this week. Please pray for them as they make decisions for the Lord that He 
would strengthen them and give them courage and help to be faithful to Him.


FAMILY

We are incredibly thankful that we were able to purchase a 2011 Ford F-150 that is 
proving to be perfect for our family and the ministry. We enjoyed a nice Christmas and 
New Year with Henrry’s family.We are so thankful for the improved health of Henrry’s 
mother. Thank you to each who have prayed for her and for our family.


Thank you for your faithful prayer and financial support! We are eternally grateful. 


In the Service of the King,

The Silva Family

PRAISES

• Purchase of vehicle

• Growth in the 

church

• Improved health of 

Henrry’s mom


REQUESTS

• Wisdom 

• Lord’s guidance 

• Provision

• More souls saved
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